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CALENDAR TERM 2, 2022 
*Dates may change due to COVID-19 restrictions

*Students representing the school should wear school uniform 
Sports uniform for soccer, winter uniform for chess 

 

Notes Sent Home This Week: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week 
MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

9 

20 June 21 June 22 June 23 June 
 
School Soccer Game 
Postponed till next week* 

 
 

24 June 
 
Primary Excursion 
deposits due 
 
School Assembly 2pm 

10 

27 June 
 
Pyjama Week 
 
 

28 June 
 
Pyjama Week 

29 June 
 

Pyjama Week 
 
Chess Competition @ 
Gunnedah South* 
 
P&C Pie Order pick up 

30 June 
 
Pyjama Week 
 

1 July 
 
Pyjama Week 
 
Reports home 
Last day of Term 2 
 

School Holidays 2 – 17th July 

Term 3 
Week 1 

 

18 July 
 
SDD 

19 July 
 
Students Return 
 
 

20 July 
 
CPS Athletics 
Carnival 

 

21 July 
 

 

22 July 
NAIDOC Week 
Celebrations 
 
P&C 4:15pm 

2 

25 July 
 
Student Led 
Conferences 

26 July 
 
Student Led 
Conferences 

27 July 
 
Student Led 
Conferences 

28 July 
 
Small Schools Athletics 
Carnival (Donnelly 
Fields, Gunnedah) 
 

29 July 

Wednesday, June 22, 2022 Term 2 – Week 9 

Curlewis Public School 

Newsletter 

 

Principal: Jacqui Jones 

• EOI for teachers aide 

 

Cold or flu 

symptoms? 
Stay home. 

 

 

mailto:curlewis-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


A Message from the Principal’s Desk 
 

 

We have just about made it through Term 2! There has been a lot happen this term, from our Senior Recorder group 

winning their category at the Gunnedah Eisteddfod, to excellent efforts from our Cross-Country Zone competitors at 

Mullaley and some Junior Master Chefs whipping up gourmet treats for Fantastic Friday lunches. Well done students 

for another great term, and we hope you have a relaxing and refreshing holiday after our pyjama week fundraiser next 

week! 
 

Jacqui Jones 

Principal  

Important Information for this Fortnight  
   

 

Sick Children: Thank you to all parents and students who are staying 

home if you have cold or flu-like symptoms. Please do not worry that 

your child is missing out on learning, as we have strategies in place to 

catch them up. Wait until they are healthy before they return to school, 

so that staff and other students are not put at risk of infection. 

 

New Phone System: We are having a new phone system installed at CPS. 

This will improve communication throughout the school, which will 

make learning and school safety more streamlined. It will also impact 

when you may contact the school, with phone hours limited to between 

8am – 3:30pm. Outside of these hours, you may leave a message for 

office staff to return your call. 
 

Roster for Sports Carnival: P&C is asking for volunteers to help with the 

canteen for Week 2 Small Schools Sports Carnival on Thursday 28th July. This is a great opportunity to fundraise, and 

represent our school P&C to the wider Small Schools community. Check out the next page of this newsletter to see 

which shift you could help with. 

 

Years 3-6 Excursion: Notes and deposits are due this Friday, 

24th June for our Term 4 Primary Excursion. You must return 

your note so we can book accommodation and tickets for 

activities. If you would like to discuss the excursion and 

payment, please do not hesitate to contact the office. 

 

Teachers Industrial Action: Please note next Thursday 30th 

June is a state-wide teachers industrial action day. Please 

keep your child at home as there will be no organised lessons 

that day and minimal supervision. Contact the school office 

for more information. 

 

 

 

Fantastic Friday 24th June Menu   
 

We will not be cooking this Friday, however we encourage you to order from 

the Curlewis Shop for a special treat. 

 

Check prices! May be more than $5.00 

 

Curlewis Shop 6744 1144 

 

 

 



P&C News:       
P&C Pie Drive: All pie orders will be available to pick up from Curlewis School Wednesday 29th June. Deliveries to 

Tamworth and Gunnedah will be Friday 1st July. If you can help us unpack the truck and sort the orders, we would 

love to hear from you. Please phone the school or P&C President Cassie on 0455777997 or P&C Vice President 

Vanessa on 0447072500. 

Pyjama Week: For the last week of Term 2, students are 

invited to wear their pyjamas to school each day, for $1 

each per day. This is a fun way to end the term and raise 

some more funds for our P&C who have big plans to 

upgrade our Breeza Room kitchen! 

Small Schools Sports Carnival Canteen Roster: 

Time slot Duties 

8am-10am Setup & cook breakfast for 
staff & volunteers 

10am-12noon Cook & serve lunch 

12noon-2pm Serve lunch & pack up 

 

Our Next P&C Meeting:  
Friday 22nd July @ 4:15pm* 

 

Our 2022 Focus: To raise money 
to updating the CPS kitchen 

 

 

*please note the change to day and time 

 
    Pick up your Order: Wednesday 29th June 

Deliveries to Gunnedah & Tamworth Friday 1st July 
 
 

        
 
 

 
 

  

   

P & C  
Pie Drive 

 

 

 

Small Schools Sports Carnival Canteen: We invite 

parents, grandparents and friends to come on board to 

help with the canteen at the Small Schools Athletics 

Carnival at Donnelly Fields, Thursday 28th July. Please see 

the following time slots and duties to see where it would 

suit you to help out. It should be a great day spent 

watching our children participate in sport and serving 

the small schools’ community, all while raising money to 

improve our school for the kids. 

P&C Meetings: In an effort to make our meetings more 

accessible, we have changed to Friday afternoons at 4:15pm at 

the school. We hope to see lots of parents and friends 

attending our meetings, helping us plan fundraises to purchase 

more equipment for our school.  

NEiTA Foundation Nominations: The National Excellence in 

Teaching Award (NEiTA Foundation) is currently open for 

nominations for 2022. The NEiTA Foundation acknowledges 

exceptional educators across Australia who are not just 

exceptional professionals, but also talented, committed, caring, 

innovative, passionate and dedicated to their students, schools 

and their community. If you would like to nominate one of our 

teachers for this award please go to https://www.neita.com/ or 

let us know. 



 


